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22 April 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Virtual Journey to Kenya  
 
Thank you to all those who have taken part in our virtual journey so far, we have collectively 
travelled over 4000 miles; we are 2/3 of the way there! 
However we still need to travel around 2000 miles to complete our journey to Osiligi Obaya Primary 
School in Kenya. 
 
If you managed to get out walking, cycling, running, kayaking or ‘other’ etc in the Easter Holidays, 
don’t forget to send your mileage to Miss Holden via email: 
gemma.holden@thebourneacademy.com  
 
A reminder that there are prizes for the following: 

• Longest distance 

• Funniest fancy dress 

• Most unusual mode of travel 

• Best group effort – either distance or innovation 

• Funniest anecdote 

• Longest collective distance travelled by a TBA House. 

•  
For information, the current House Mileage Leaderboard looks like this: 
 
1st – Sixth Form 
2nd – Trinity 
3rd – Portland 
4th – Calshot 
5th – Hurst 
6th – Anvil 
7th – Year 11 
8th – Kingswear 
 
There is still time to change the leader board  by submitting your mileage, all students taking part 
will be awarded positive points! 
 
More info on our website, click here.  
 
Please join us in this final push through Africa to our destination. 
 
Kind regards 
The Bourne Academy 
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